
 

 

We had a great first month of 2018 and are looking forward to spending the rest of this winter season 

with you and your children. Our teachers and staff are hard at work creating meaningful learning 

experiences for the month of February. Thank you to those of you that participated in our annual parent 

survey, we appreciate your feedback and support! When the survey results are in, we will be examining 

them carefully for areas of improvement. 

Valentine’s Day Celebrations 

Some of the teachers will be hosting Valentine’s Day celebrations on February 14th. Your child’s 

classroom teacher will communicate with you all through Links 2 Home on any items that are needed or 

special activities the class is planning.  

Facebook 

Have you visited our school’s Facebook page? Every week we send pictures of our students to our 

Facebook Coordinators and they select a couple of pictures of our students to post every week! You may 

find our Facebook page by looking up, Discovery Isle La Costa under the search area on your Facebook 

page.  

We love our parents! 

Do you know any parents who have recently moved to the area, or that are unhappy with their current 

preschool? We value our current parents and would love more families like yours at our school! Refer a 

new family to our school and your family could receive a free week of tuition. For more information, 

please see our Principal Summer. 

 

 

 



 

 

Events for February 

 

 Friday, February 9th- Jersey/Sports Shirt Day 

 Wednesday, February 14th- Red/Pink Day 

 Friday, February 16th- Center Closed Professional 

Development Day 

 Monday, February 19th-Center Closed Presidents’ Day 

 Tuesday, February 27th- Goop Day 


